
Emergency Procurement EA17-01 

Sand Barrels for District 1 

Cancelation Notice 

April 22, 2019 

 

• This is to give notice that Emergency Procurement, EA17-01 for Sand Barrels, 
is being canceled.  The emergency, requested by the District, was 
inadvertently published on both the General Services Bulletin as well as the 
Transportation Procurement Bulletin.  The emergency should have only been 
published on the General Services Bulletin under the jurisdiction of CPO 
Daley. 

For transparency purposes and to finalize the records, we are giving notice 
of cancelation. 

 


